Bankura Sammilani College, Bankura

Number of IQAC Meeting held during the session 2019-20: 07

Date of Meeting:- 23/11/2019, 05/12/2019, 13/12/2019, 18/12/2019, 20/12/2019,
21/01/2020, 17/03/2020

Minutes of IQAC Meeting:
1. Plan of introduction of NPTEL Courses and Library Automation.

2. Plan of construction of new computer lab for the department of Mathematics as the said department
was included in the Renovating Auditorium.

3. Plan of Renovation of the department of Microbiology.
4. Organizing orientation program for newly admitted students.

5. Plan of Faculty Exchange Programme as per MOU dt 01/07/2019 with the Bankura Zilla Saradamoni
Mahila Mahavidyapith

6. New construction of College Auditorium
7. Plan of construction of new campus building from the RUSA fund.

8. Plan of making awareness Programme for COVID-19 to the college Students and to the local People,
by the NCC & NSS Students and in-charges of the college.

9. Plan of holding on-line classes for Students and uploading study materials accordingly by the teachers
of the college.

10. Plan of Restructure of college website.

Action taken:
1. NPTEL - 85 students have got themselves enrolled in the NPTEL courses in July, 2019.

2. Computer lab for the department of Mathematics has been completed in May, 2020 taking the Part of
the existing Auditorium on the 2nd floor of APC Roy Block.

3. Renovation works for the dept. of Microbiology with a Portion of the laboratory being fitted as Kitchen
and inner Part of the lab fitted with floor tiles in December, 2019.

4. Orientation program for newly admitted students was held from 24™ to 30™ July, 2019.

5. Teachers of both the college (Bankura Sammilani College & Bankura Zilla Saradamoni Mahila
Mahavidyapith) have delivered visiting lectures in different Subjects as per requirements on separate
dates.



6. The work order for the College auditorium has been placed to the Finite Space, Durgapur after
selection through the e-tendering Process.

7. An amount of Rs 50.00 Lakh has been received by the college in May,2020 and the same has been
handed over to the Social Sector, P.W.D. Dept. Bankura Division for the said Purpose.

8. Posters, leaflets have been brought from the local CMOH office and properly displayed at the college
campus and at the surrounding areas with short speech to the viewers about Preventive measures to be
taken by all of us like maintaining social distancing, using face masks and using hand sanitizers at regular
intervals.

9. On account of all-round closure including the colleges during the unprecedented situation of COVID-
19 and resultant nation-wide lockdown, the Provision of on-line classes for the college Students has
already been initiated through Google Platform, Zoom, Whatsapp group but later on hiring special
software for the purpose.

10. The college website has been restructured in December, 2019.
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